Prince George Public Library

Lost and Found Guidelines

= The library is not responsible for Items lost or left behind by library visitors. Library patrons should
avoid leaving personal items unattended in the library.

= Due to the increased health risks associated with the COVID19 pandemic, items left behind in the
library will temporarily not be stored in the Lost and Found, but will be disposed of immediately.
Certain types of property, including unclaimed identification documents, driver’s licenses, credit
cards, wallets, laptops, and cell phones, will be forwarded to the RCMP.

= The Lost and Found service is intended only for items found within the library facility. Staff will not
store items discovered outside the facility in the Lost and Found.
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